
Cow-Calf Roundtable  October 28, 2016 

On Tuesday, November 15, the Henderson County Beef Cattle Committee will be having their annual 

Cow-Calf Roundtable meeting. This year we have a number of great speakers scheduled to come. Dr. 

David Anderson, professor and extension economist for Texas A&M University, will be presenting 

producers with a cattle market forecast update. Dr. Ron Gill, a professor and extension livestock 

specialist, also from Texas A&M, will also give a presentation (the topic is yet to be determined). Our 

very own Kate Pittack, Henderson County 4-H Extension Agent, will be giving a short presentation over 

pesticides and regulations so that producers can earn CEU’s for attending this event.  Finally, Dr. Doug 

Hufstedler and Jill Smock of Elanco Animal Health will be giving a presentation on the Veterinary Feed 

Directive, or VFD, which goes into effect January 1, 2017. If you have ever fed Chlortetracycline (CTC) to 

your cattle for pink eye, anaplasmosis, or foot rot, we encourage you to come to this meeting to learn in 

detail how VFD will affect you. The program is open to all, and begins at 6pm at the Senior Citizen’s 

Center in Athens. Registration begins at 5:30pm, is $15 per person, and includes a BBQ dinner. Please 

pre-register for the event by calling 903-675-6130. 

 

Thanks,  

Jesse Richardson, DVM 

 

Henderson County Veterinary Hospital 

903-675-5613 


